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Conducted site visits to Maine, New Hampshire, and Providence (home section).  Made phone contacts with Gil Cooke, Boston and Larry Nelson Jr, Worcester County.
Good opportunity to develop working relationships.  Provided guidance on a number of concerns.
Section completion of an annual audit was recently flagged as an area of concern. Four of the five Northeastern Area Sections have completed their audits.  Worcester County Section is behind in their audit and have been encouraged to place it high on their action list.
I see there are many individuals in need in need of help with the new OU Analytics. Notwithstanding the training video and printed material, many have been unable to generate the information they sought.
